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A big thank you to all who helped with the exhibitor’s appreciation barbeque held at the
July horseshow. Not only do club members participate but we have a group of
volunteers that take time out of their busy schedules to help Sharon Avery put this on
every year. Thank you all, you are truly appreciated.

Carolyn Greene has a Stubban Edelweiss — 16” (she thinks), maybe ridden 10 times
complete with irons, leathers, girth, pad and cover in great shape. Also a bridle
w/snaffle bit, always in a bridle bag. She is asking $700 for the saddle.

Shannon Gettings has a 2002 chestnut gelding by LS Skippen Scotch and out of a Sir
Norfleet daughter, he has about 6 months training and is “safe, sane and a nice boy”.
She is asking $2500 for him but will look at all offers. You can reach Shannon at
(775) 475-2400.

Stephanie Schell has a yearling colt for sale by FPF Lethal Weapon (100+ Western
Pleasure points) and out of a direct daughter of Cracker Jack Sonny (Superior All Around
& (3) time world champion). This is a very handsome big sorrel overo colt that will be a
awesome halter and performance horse. Call Stephanie @ (775) 867-5263 or Sandi
Young @ (775) 423-5824.

I think Gary & Sharon Avery might have a couple of babies left, they have sold quite a
few here lately, so you might want to check with them if you're looking.

Nevada was well represented at the Anderson, CA horseshow over Labor Day weekend
with the Ruby family, Gene & Sandi Young, Pam Giovanetti and Sandy McManus in
attendance. The weather was great for a change (it has been over 110 degrees there
on some Labor Days) and we all got to take some of the awards back to Nevada, as well
as do some promoting for the NPHC shows.

Please remember to send me any news or items you might want to sell or buy.

Remember to check the web page @ nevadapainthorseclub.org for NSCC and NPHC
year end point updates as well as other club information.



